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 Department of Energy (DOE) Renews Michigan State
University Biofuels Funding 
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The U.S. Department of Energy has awarded $25 million per year for another five years to fund
the Great Lakes Bioenergy Research Center. Michigan State University is a partner in the Center
which is physically based at the University of Wisconsin-Madison. The Center supports nearly 400
researchers, students and staff working in disciplines ranging from microbiology to economics to
plant biology to engineering aimed at advanced cellulosic biofuels technologies.
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